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Konrad Jackson

From: erchevron@mtaonline.net
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2025 3:34 PM
To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman
Cc: Sen. Kelly Merrick; Sen. Elvi Gray-Jackson; Sen. Forrest Dunbar; Sen. Robert Yundt
Subject: Senate Bill 24 - Nicotine cap

 
 Dear Senator Bjorkman, 
  

On Monday, March 3rd, I participated in the public comment session on Senate Bill 24. A question arose 
regarding the appropriate nicotine cap. 

Our goal as responsible businesses is to sell regulated vapor products exclusively to adult consumers. A 
50 mg/ml nicotine cap would ban several products that have received full marketing granted orders from 
the FDA. A marketing granted order means that the manufacturer has demonstrated to the agency that 
the marketing of their products is appropriate for the protection of public health. I respectfully urge you to 
raise the cap to 70 mg/ml as several FDA-authorized vapor products fall just under this limit. 

  
Sincerely, 
  
Brad Boedecker 
Eagle River Chevron 
907-317-2423 

 


